
TOWN OF HAMPTON LEGAL NOTICE 
Special Town Meeting – September 29, 2022 

 
 The legal Voters and those qualified to vote in Town Meeting are hereby warned to 
assemble in a Special Town Meeting at the Hampton Elementary School, 380 Main St, 

Hampton, CT on September 29th at 7:00 PM to transact the following Business:  
 

1. Call to order 
2. To elect a moderator for said meeting 
3. To consider and act upon a request for an advisory, non-binding vote from the 

Hampton/Scotland Ad Hoc Committee for Interdistrict Cost Sharing, as to 
whether or not the Hampton Board of Education should negotiate and enter into 
a Cooperative Agreement with the Scotland Board of Education to open and 
operate a Hampton/Scotland Cooperative Elementary School, to commence at 
the beginning of the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
The Board of Selectmen has removed this item for submission to the voters at a 
referendum to be held on October 11, 2022 with the polls open from noon to 
8:00PM at the Hampton Town Hall 164 Main Street, Hampton. 
 
Referendum Question: 
 
"ADVISORY, NON-BINDING ONLY: Shall the Hampton Board of Education 
negotiate and enter into a Cooperative Agreement with the Scotland Board 
of Education to open and operate a Hampton/Scotland Cooperative 
Elementary School, to commence at the beginning of the 2023-2024 school 
year?" 
 

4. To transact any other business proper to come before the meeting 
5. Adjournment 

 
Dated at Hampton this 15th day of September 2022  
 
Allan Cahill  
Allan Cahill, First Selectman  
 
Bob Grindle 
Robert Grindle, Selectman 
 
John Tillinghast 
John Tillinghast, Selectman 
 
 A true copy  
 
Attest:  
 
Shannon Haddad 
Shannon Haddad, Town Clerk 

 


